
 

June 16, 2025​  
 

The Honorable Alex Geourntas  
Office of the City Clerk 
1 City Hall Square, Room 601 
Boston, MA 02201 
 
Dear Clerk Geourntas, 
 
I am writing to notify the Boston City Council of my letter to Mayor Wu and the Boston 
Landmarks Commission with regard to the Landmarks Petition for the Boston Fish Pier at 
212-234 Northern Avenue. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

​  
Ed Flynn 
Boston Councilor, District 2​ ​  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


